
September 7, 2025
Dear Parents and Families,

We are excited to begin a new season of Sunday School at Bethany Church.  This year brings a fresh start with some meaningful updates to help us stay connected and make learning even more engaging for our children and youth.  Here’s what you need to know:

· Sunday School begins in the Sanctuary.  Families will worship together at 9:00 a.m. and students will be dismissed at 9:45 a.m. to continue their lessons and activities downstairs in their assigned classrooms.
· Pickup time is 10:30 a.m. in Fellowship Hall.
· Each student will receive a Sunday School Folder.  
This folder will be an important communication tool for us to share updates, information about upcoming events, and ways for you to stay connected with what your child is learning.  It will also enable us to share opportunities for your child to use their gifts in Worship.  Check the contents each week and return the folder to church each Sunday.  

We look forward to this new start with you and your family.  Thank you for supporting your child’s faith journey and for being part of our church community.  Together we are building faith, focus and fusion across generations.

Blessings,

Bethany Church Children and Youth Ministry
